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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 233
Committee: Transportation and Energy Sponsor: Representative Sorrells

Analyst: Riley Aaron Date: 04/04/2024

House Bill 233 as reported by the Committee on Transportation and Energy would increase

receipts to the State General Fund, beginning in Fiscal Year 2026, by an undetermined amount

dependent on the number of off road vehicles required to be titled under the provisions of this

bill and the payment of the $15 certificate of title fee, provided by current law. 

This bill would also increase receipts to the judges of probate or other local licensing official by

$3 for each commission fee retained by the official for issuance of a title under current law.


